2015 BELGIAN GRAND PRIX

From The FIA Stewards of the Meeting Document 55
To All Teams, All Officials Date 23 August 2015
Time 17:15

The Stewards, having noted the report of the Technical Delegate in Document 52, that the driver of
car 5 Sebastien Vettel did not report for weighing after the race, have now been informed that the
driver has since reported to the Technical Delegate for weighing and hence no further action is
warranted.
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